
 

 

 

 

 

NEIGHBORHOODS 

 

 Broad Rock 

 Broad Rock Industrial 

Park 

 Hickory Hill 

 Maury 

 McGuire 

 McGuire Veterans 

Hospital 

 Reedy Creek 

 Swansboro 

 Swansboro West 

 Woodland Heights 

 

 

February 2019 

R I C H M O N D  P O L I C E  D E P A R T M E N T  

SECTOR 211 

 

 

 

 2019 has gotten off to a great start in Sector 
211. Violent crime and property crime have both  
decreased for an overall decrease of 20%.   
  
 Violent crime has decrease 75% over the past  
28 days in comparison to this time last year. There was 
one homicide that occurred in the 3400 block of  
Decatur Street. Can you help us with this or any other 
crime? Contact Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000 or 
www.7801000.com. 
 
 Property crimes  have  decreased by 5%.  Theft 
from motor vehicles and motor vehicle theft continues 
to drive the crime in Sector 211.  Please remember to 
lock your cars and always call if you see suspicious  
activity.  The non-emergency number is (804) 646-5100. 
 
If you have any other concerns or questions, please feel 
free to contact me at any time. 
   

Lieutenant Kelly O’Connell 

kelly.oconnell@richmondgov.com 

(804) 646-8144 

http://www.7801000.com


 

DO NOT LEAVE YOUR VEHICLE RUNNING 

Please do not leave your running vehicle 

unattended. There has been a growing trend of 

vehicles stolen while warming up in the morning.  

The most common places for this to happen are at 

gas stations/convenience stores and apartment 

complexes. Please be aware of this and take the 

necessary precautions to prevent this from 

happening.  
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The most common crime in the city is theft from 
unlocked motor vehicles— PLEASE LOCK YOUR CARS! 

Obvious items such as purses, cell phones, iPads, laptops, 
and electronics are all being stolen. But thieves are also 
taking items such as sweatshirts, coins, cigarettes, and car 
chargers. Reduce the opportunity for theft from vehicles .  

 Park in well-lighted areas  

 Park in well-traveled areas  

 Lock your doors   

 Do not leave valuables in the car  

 Mark or slash inspection stickers and city decals  

 Put valuables in the trunk  

 Do not use your glove box as a ‘safe’  

 Do not leave coins in plain view  
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The Boys and Girls in Blue Mentor Program kicked off it’s third year this past week 

at Swansboro Elementary School.  24 students are paired with Richmond Police  

officers, sergeants, lieutenants, and captains.  The officers will mentor the students 

until the end of the school year.  Activities include lunch, recess, or just talking 

about their day.   


